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April 3, 2023

Stone Canyon Community Foundation Fund

c/o The Community Foundation for Southern Arizona
5049 E Broadway Blvd Ste 201

Tucson, AZ 85711

Dear Stone Canyon Community Foundation Fund,

Thank you for the generous grant of $6,000! Your commitment to our mission
of giving alt children the chance to read and succeed is hugely important to our
organization. When you support Make Way for Books, you are a part of a
community of people who are dedicated to early literacy, education, and
ensuring the success of young children in Arizona.

Meaningful learning experiences in the earliest years of life are essential to
fostering the skills children need to become curious, resilient, and thriving
readers and learners.

Your grant will help us to deliver Story School programming to young children
and families in Tucson over the next year. With your support, young children
will have access to the quality early literacy and learning opportunities that
they need to thrive.

We cannot thank you enough for giving children the opportunity to thrive in
school and beyond. We can share the stories that you are making possible:

“Thank you so much for providing this for our little ones and all the families involved. We didn’t expect all those beautiful
books. We can’t believe it! We are so excited to be part of the program. You are making the future bright for the next
generation! You have no idea how much happiness you are all bringing to so many homes...”

Thank you again for your commitment to the young children in our community. We look forward to sharing more stories
of impact with you over the next year.

With gratitude, g M&M N WM

Yissel Salafsky
Chief Executive Officer

0 N. Stane Ave www. makewayforbooks.org p: 520.398 645



